
 M E M O R A N D U M 

 

TO:  Jeremy Gunn 

 

FROM: Laura Denk 

 

DATE: May 17, 1995 

 

RE:  Frank Menna, PSI (potential summer intern) 

____________________________________________________________________________- 

 

Dennis and I interviewed Frank Menna today at 10:00 a.m. He seems to be the ideal candidate 

for a summer internship at ARRB. Frank chose GW law school because he wanted to pursue his 

undergraduate work in national security issues. In completing his theses at the University of Chicago, 

he reviewed government documents. Thus, he is aware of what it means to spend large portions of the 

summer at College Park poring over CIA and FBI documents. He seemed excited by the work that he 

might be engaged in if he came to ARRB as an intern.  He told us that this was exactly the kind of 

work he wanted to do in the summer.  

Frank can start on Tuesday, May 23, 1995. He is available on a full-time basis. 


